UTIA Fiscal Policy 537 -
Gift Cards for Students

Effective Date: July 21, 2014

Before issuing gift cards to students, the approval of the student’s campus Chief Business
Officer (UTK, UTC, or UTM) must be obtained. This is to ensure Federal Financial Aid

regulations regarding payments to students are followed, please see Fiscal Policy FI0535 -
Student Payments (Non-employment Related).



